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Comments on Preliminary 2005-2020 Capital Improvements Program
April 26, 2005

The Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board welcomed the preliminary
Capital Improvements Program and look forward to continued
implementation of bicycle and pedestrian facilities. The Board is pleased
with the recent construction of sidewalk at Legion Road and noted it
already appears to be receiving increased pedestrian use.

Jed Dube (Chair), Nick Lurie, Heidi Perry, Brian Decker, Claire
Millar, Kate Millard, Wayne Pein and Ray Piplani.

Jed Dube, Chair, Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board
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